New Store Opening!

The exciting opening of Lillys Boutique

This week a new store will be opening on 30th street. This new store will be a clothing store called Lilly's
Boutique . This clothing boutique has been rising from the amount of popularity it has been receiving. The
boutique will be opening on the 17th of July.

People seem to be excited over the fact that the boutique will be opening. As stated before recently the
store has been getting lots of attention because of the unique high fashion they sell. Many of their clothing
has been worn by celebrities therefore, the popularity and attention the store is getting is reasonable. The
boutique includes clothing for both men and women. The boutique has been very popular among teens as
they see their favorite celebrities wearing clothing from the boutique. The clothing sold is on trend which
makes many teens wanting to buy from the store.

I am excited for the store to be opening in our town! I am hoping to purchase many items from Lilly's
Boutique! says Emily.

The boutique will be hiring as well, with the pay at $19.75 an hour for full time employees and $15.90 for
part time employees. Applications can be found on their website coming soon or you can call at
(262)649-2983. Store hours will be from 10 a.m to 9 p.m. on Monday through Saturday and the store will
be closed on Sundays.



